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Hello, Taylor Mill Residents:

Spring is in full swing in Kentucky, and 

the flowers and trees are in bloom. Lots 

of exciting things are happening in the Mill. We hope you’ll 

take a moment to catch up on what’s happening in the city.

See-Click-Fix App: In an effort to enhance communication 

and provide residents with a more efficient way to report non

-emergency issues and provide feedback, we are excited to 

announce the launch of See-Click-Fix App. 

The commission voted unanimously in March to set aside 

$4,500.00 to try the app for one year. Our goal is to gain a 

better picture of the needs in the community in order to deliv-

er services more efficiently and better incorporate the vision 

of residents.

Download the See-Click-Fix App FREE: Available in 

the iTunes and Google Play App stores. (Be sure to 

allow the app to access your location and photos for 

easier reporting.)

Use the App to Report Issues: Potholes, Curbside Re-

cycling & Trash Collection, Sidewalk Repair, Park 

Maintenance, Snow Plowing, Storm Water Drain-

age/Flooding, Street Lights, Traffic Signal, Traffic 

or Street Sign, Hazardous Trees, Water or Sanitary 

Sewer Inquiry, Illegal Dumping, Graffiti, and more.

How to Report an Issue with See-Click-Fix:

Click the ‘Report an Issue’ button.
Choose to take a photo, upload a photo or just write 

a description. 
Type in the location of the issue.
Select the issue you want to report from the menu or 

type it in.
Click submit. 

Messages are forwarded directly to CAO Brian Haney or City 
Clerk Kristy Webb. The appropriate department is then noti-
fied to work to resolve the issue. You will receive notifica-
tions when your request has been updated. You can also fol-
low neighbor’s service requests that you care about and spe-
cific locations where you want to help be part of the fix like 
cleaning up a park or shoveling snow for a neighbor.
Street Repair Prioritized: Our city engineer is conducting 

the annual assessment of our city streets. This annual report 

provides a ranking of the 125 streets in the city and is used to 

determine which streets are repaired based on the city budget 

for that year. As a small city with a limited budget, targeting 

streets on a yearly basis enables us to keep taxes in check and 

provide quality police, fire and maintenance services to resi-

A Message from the Mayor…..

JUST SHRED IT!!!!

Bring your old paper 

documents and have 

them shredded securely 

by the city this Saturday 

from 9:30 to 11:30.  No 

plastic/credit cards, or 

CDs please.  

Citywide Yard Sale
MAY 17TH AND 18TH

Permits are $2 and can 
be purchased at the city 
building.

CITY OF TAYLOR MILL

CONTACT INFORMATION

City Administrative Office

859-581-3234

Police Dept. Non Emergency



dents. An example of that process is the street repairs made 

last year on Sunset Place, Primrose, Church Street, Valley 

View, Faye, Doris, Gail and Janet Drive.

Park Place Community Center improvements at Pride 

Park: The city commission voted to budget $75,000.00 to 

pave the parking lot of the Park Place Community Center. 

The parking lot has been in need of repaving for some time 

and this will help improve safety and make our community 

center more welcoming for those who utilize the facility. The 

repaving project is set to begin Spring/Summer 2019.

Police/Fire EMS: The city commission approved a request 

by Police Chief Steve Knauf to send two police recruits to 

attend the state police academy. Congratulations to Sergeant 

James Mills on graduating from the Criminal Justice Execu-

tive Development program. Taylor Mill is a city that prides 

itself on providing excellent services to our residents. Many 

thanks to Fire Chief John Stager, Police Chief Steve Knauf 

and all of our first responders for the excellent job you do 

protecting the health and safety of our residents.  

Upcoming Events:

Spring Shred Event: Free to Taylor Mill residents & busi-

nesses. Stop by the Taylor Mill Municipal Complex on Satur-

day, April 27th from 9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. A truck will be on 

site to shred your documents while you watch. No credit 

cards or CDs.

City Commission Meeting: May 8th, 2019 7:00 p.m. 5225 

Taylor Mill Rd.

City-Wide Yard Sale: Do a little Spring cleaning or find 
some new treasures on May 17th & May 18th from 8:00 a.m. 
to 1:00 p.m. $2 Permits are available for purchase. Permits 
purchased by Monday, May 13th will be advertised on the 
Taylor Mill website and Facebook page.
Let us know how we are doing by contacting us via our web-
site, facebook or email me at Dbell@taylormillky.gov
Have a great spring.
Dan Bell, Mayor

The city can now accept credit cards for any payment that you 
need to make, from shelter house rentals to tax payments.  
There will be a 3% convenience fee added to your total.  

City offices will be closed May 27th in honor of Memorial 

Day.  

Police Dept. Non Emergency

859-581-1192

Fire/EMS Non Emergency

859-581-6565

Brian Haney, CAO

bhaney@taylormillky.gov

Steve Knauf, Chief of Police

sknauf@taylormillky.gov

John Stager, Fire/EMS Chief

jstager@taylormillky.gov

Marc Rhoden, Maintenance 

Director

mroden@taylormillky.gov

Kristy Webb, City Clerk

kwebb@taylormillky.gov

Terri Stahl, Treasurer

tstahl@taylormillky.gov

General Info Email— info@taylormillky.gov
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